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On Wednesday morning, our Year 5 children were invited to NCIJPS (North Cheshire Jewish

Primary School) to take part in a fun netball session of skills and games. As expected. their

behaviour was exceptional, with outstanding sportsmanship shown and lots of new friendships

made through team work. The Year 5 teacher from NCJIPS even commented to Mrs Hall that

their skills were brilliant and they were all really polite! Well done Year 5!

This week's certificates have been awarded to awarded to...

Class Pupil of the week Star of the week
’\ Nursery Alexia Edith y o
Reception Ada Hoorain
Year 1 Louis Abdulmugsit
Year 2 Aoun Emily
7 I/\\/ Year 3 Hussain Mustagimah
Year 4 Amir Arnica
Year 5 Emi Izmail
Year 6 Ayat Emily
DAY b _




Year One had the best time
on their trip to Ordsall Hall
on Monday! They did all
things Tudor, including
working in the kitchen and
grinding their own spices!

Thank you so much to our school
community for their continued donations
to the school fund. We have used a
portion of the money to purchase brand
new High Vis jackets, so now our
students will not only be safe during any
trips or outings but also look super cool
- As seen by our models Ayza and Sam

Message from Mrs Gaulton:
Thank you to Zac, Lilia, Ayza and Maleeha for
representing our school at Sunday's Remembrance

Service in Heald Green.

Miss Jones and T were so proud of you all, especially
with how you withstood the cold, wet weather! Tt
was lovely to see you there with your families who
were all very proud of you too. Well done to everyone
in the community - it was a lovely service and such a

pleasure to see lots of familiar PV faces.

https://www.facebook.com/HealdGreenRatepayers/p
osts/pfbid02FpdLPsAMBY jKtmilASGBwxPqDpr4U4Xx
FUS7BYrSyiRWRCSPTAMT71f jpPTFANIUJI

As part of Anti-bullying week this week, Year 6 were visited by
a representative from Kooth; a free, anonymous mental health
support service funded by the NHS. This is aimed at young
adults aged 10-18 and can be accessed 24 hours a day, 7 days a
week. We would encourage you to explore this fabulous
resource with your child/ren so they are aware of what is
available to them. There is another version named Qwell, for

people aged 18 to 99+, which offers the same support for

adults.

https://www.kooth.com

https://www.qwell.io




Mrs Duckett says 'Please can
the children whe attend
baking club remember to

bring a Tupperware for their

treats for the next 3

sessions. Thanks! '

Don't forget that as of Monday, the Brandon
Avenue path gate will onby be open from 8.40am
each morning. Any children accessing Jets

Breakfast Club. will need to use the front gate

on Prospect Vale. Thanks for your support in

keeping our children safe.

Dates for Your Diary

Tues 217 & Weds 22" Nov
Scholastic Book Fair in the hall
3.30-4.00pm

Fri 24™ Maov

Year 6 Sleepover

Mon 27" Nov

Year & at Crucial Crew

Tues 28™ Nov

Year 1 Phonics Screening
Waorkshop 2.30pm in the Hall

Fri 1™ Dec INSET
School is closed for children




